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22 March 2022 

S4-S6 SQA Parental Information Session  
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

SQA Parental Information Session – Wednesday 23rd March 2022 

You will be aware, from our previous communications, that there will be a parental information 

session which will include the most up to date information from SQA in preparation for the 2022 

exam diet. This will be held: Wednesday 23rd March from 17:30-18:00. You will find the link to this 

below.  

With mitigations in school easing, there will be assemblies held to inform your child of what is required 

of them and the protocols going forward. Young people will also be provided with a paper copy 

of: Your exams 2022 – What to Expect  

This document provides important advice to learners on what to do before, during and after their 

exams. The booklet contains a Scottish Candidate Number (SCN) card, which can be detached 

from the back cover. The SCN card should be used by learners to record their details and can be 

taken into the exam room to help them complete the front of their exam answer booklets correctly. 

The link for joining our meeting via Microsoft Teams: Click here to join the meeting  

Or cut and paste into your browser: https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-

join/19%3ameeting_NzdhMmExM2ItOGMyMS00OWNjLWIzYzctOGE3NWVjNTQ3ZWYw%40th

read.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22c3ef2bf2-1398-412b-b897-

8ed1892f8b8d%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22ac771db1-cbd7-4c66-bc5f-

927df29a9c6e%22%7d  

The SQA and Scottish Government, continue to keep schools informed of developments and I 

assure you I will communicate with you if there are any changes that will impact your child.  

At the heart of our planning, the health and wellbeing of all our young people remains a main 

priority. Thank you for your continued support. If you have any concerns, please contact your child’s 

guidance teacher in the first instance.  

Yours,  

Mrs Hayley Ross  

Acting Depute Head Teacher 
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